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Notice Re Resumption of Publication 
 
 
 
 

Good news, the temporary recess of the publication of Creswick 
District News will be over with the publication of a July edition! 
 
CDN would like to thank the loyal readers, contributors and 
advertisers for their understanding and many verbal and written 
expressions of support during this time. 
 
Hopefully we have managed to contact most of our regular 
contributors to let them know, but if some have been missed, 
please accept our apology. A reminder to all that submissions 
should be received by the first of the month in which they are to 
appear.  
 
 Also, if there is anyone else out there who would like to submit an 
article to be considered for publication, either now or in the future, 
please email it to cdn@cbl.com.au. 
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